
Attention ALL teachers in Southwest and South Central MN!  

Arts Integration Teacher Workshops 

This Fall in the Southwest/South Central  Regions 

Presented by the Perpich Center for Arts Education 

 

Join us for an exciting workshop to explore arts integration as a 

powerful way to increase student learning and help build student 

engagement-- find the link to ​register below​.  
 

Dates and Locations 

Wednesday, Oct. 28 Redwood Falls  Redwood Falls Community Center 

Thursday, Oct. 29 Tracy The Cabooze 

Tuesday, Nov. 3 Marshall Southwest Service Cooperative 

Wednesday, Nov. 4 Worthington Worthington Event Center 

Thursday, Nov. 5 Willmar Willmar Conference Center 

Wednesday, Nov. 
11 

Mankato South Central Service Cooperative 

 

Deadline to register: October 20 - ​http://bit.ly/IntroReg 

 

WORKSHOPS:​ All workshops are 9 am – 3:30 pm. There is no cost to attend. Substitute teacher costs 

will be reimbursed and lunch and morning refreshments will be provided. We will explore and learn 

about arts integration as a strategy for increasing student learning, whether you are new to the 

concept or have been integrating with other content areas for years. Participants will engage in a 

hands-on arts experience, generate ideas for the classroom, reflect on examples of arts integration, 

and learn about another professional development opportunity for teachers interested in arts 

integration. The workshop is open to arts teachers and teachers from all other subject areas (we 

highly encourage teams from the same school to attend!) Use the link below to register. 

 

These workshops are a kick-off for an upcoming professional development opportunity in the 

Southwest and South Central regions, the Perpich Arts Integration Project. This 3-year initiative 

fosters collaborative arts integration through K-12 teacher professional development and funding to 

schools, and will begin in August 2016. This opportunity will be open to school teams in the southwest 

and south central Minnesota. 

 

If you have questions or would like more information, please contact: 

Byron Richard, Perpich Arts Integration Network of Teachers Project Coordinator 

Todd Pierson, Perpich Arts Integration Network of Teachers Technology Coordinator 

Perpich Center for Arts Education 

763.279.4189, ​byron.richard@pcae.k12.mn.us 

763.279.4197, ​todd.pierson@pcae.k12.mn.us 

 

http://bit.ly/IntroReg
mailto:byron.richard@pcae.k12.mn.us
mailto:todd.pierson@pcae.k12.mn.us


For more information about the Perpich Arts Integration Project use this ​link​. 

http://artsintegration.perpich.mn.gov/

